
TOWN OF BARNSTABLE 
Waterways Committee Meeting July 25, 2017  

Minutes 
A meeting of the Town of Barnstable Waterways Committee was held on July 25, 2017 at 
Town Hall - Selectman's Conference Room.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm by 
Chairman Jack Meade. 
 
Call to Order: 
     Board Members present: Jack Meade, Peter Cross, Paul Everson and Robert Hazelton 
     Board Members absent: Ted Komenda 
     Town Staff present: Brian W. Taylor, Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer     

 
Meeting Minutes: 
Approval of June 27, 2017 meeting minutes. Approved as written. 
 
Notice of Intent (NOI):  
 
1. Bergeron,Jay & Crowley,Joanne L - 59 Short Beach Road, Centerville : Applicant is proposing 
to replace the existing concrete bulkhead with timber. 
Harbormaster & Waterways Committee have no objection 
 
2. Shah,Niraj & Jill M - 110 East Bay Road & 30 Gardiner Lane, Osterville : Applicant is proposing 
to install a new boardwalk, seasonal ramp and a floating dock. 
Waterways Committee has concerns about plan presently presented due to boardwalk 
blocking access to upper reaches of marsh area. Waterways would like to see viable 
alternatives to the section of the boardwalk that passes over water.  
 
3. Barr, Trustee Jan T - 0 Long Beach Road, Osterville : Applicant is proposing to construct a 
pier, boardwalk, ramp and a float. 
Harbormaster & Waterways Committee have no objection 
 
4. Murphy, Jennifer R & Edmund F - 656 Sea View Ave, Osterville : Applicant is proposing to 
replace a 3 foot wide pier with a 4 foot wide pier, rotate existing ell 4 feet, relocate pilings and add 
a ramp and float. 
Harbormaster & Waterways Committee have no objection 
 
MOORING APPEALS – The following permit holders missed the deadline and are appealing for 
reinstatement or appealing a denied mooring permit application.  
 
1. James Cincotta – Cotuit Hooper’s Mooring HO/07 (2014) (unable to make June’s 

 meeting) - REINSTATED 
2. Patti (and Dan) Kellogg – Barnstable Harbor 35 Vanduzer Drive, Cummaquid – GRANTED A 

MOORING 
 
Old Business: 

Draft Mooring Area Guidelines for review with Waterways Committee Members – 
Harbormaster Staff, Assistant Harbormaster – Brian W. Taylor will re-type and present first 
page of Mooring Area Guidelines to Waterways Committee Members next meeting for 
approval.    
 
New Business:   
None 
 
 
 



Correspondence:  
None 
 
Harbormaster Report:  

The Waterways Committee recently discussed the Comprehensive Dredge plan, going 
forward Assistant Harbormaster, Brian W. Taylor wanted to explore options for generating funding 
for the Comprehensive Dredge plan. Brian asked the committee to brain storm ideas to pay for 
such dredging. Mr. Everson asked about relocation of the NO WAKE buoys in Hyannis. This plan 
is still in the works. Brian, communicated 99% of winter stakes have all been removed by 
Harbormaster staff in Hyannis – Lewis Bay and HyannisPort.  
 
Matters Not Reasonably Anticipated by the Chair:   
None 
 
Adjournment:  
There being no further business, the meeting adjourned at 8:58 PM. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Brian W. Taylor, Assistant Harbormaster/Mooring Officer 
Town Of Barnstable 
 


